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NOTE: a new membership policy was 
adopted last year. All memberships now 

run on a one year basis based on  
payment month. Fiscal year member-
ships, grace periods and late fees no 
longer apply. This mailing includes 

membership renewal information cards 
for all  members who currently hold an 
existing card that expires June 30, 2019. 
Please return the completed card along 
with check for $20.00 (regular). Upon 
receipt, a new membership card will be 
mailed with an expiration date next due 

one year from your payment month. You 
will be dropped from the roles on July 

31, 2019 and need to  re-join if payment 
is not  received prior to that date. All 

members who currently possess a card 
with an expiration date after July will 
receive a renewal notification with a  

later mailing. We encourage everyone to 
take advantage of paying on-line with a 
credit card. A $30 fee applies the first 
time you use a credit card. Thereafter, 

automatic payment of $20 is set up at the 
next due date with notice from PayPal. 
You will need to select a user ID and 

password. The information card will be 
mailed separately to Juniors and Regular 
members under age 18. Please notify us 

if you change your mailing address. 
 

 

 MEMBERSHIP  RENEWAL 

Perry finished in sixth place in the 
2018-2019 Berks Inter-valley 
Trapshooting League with the 

traveling trophy remaining with first 
place Leesport Gun Club. Perry holds 

handicap yardage shoots every  
Monday evening during April to win 
shot shells. The Monday evening trap 

league between Len Hartsville and  
Perry will start May 6th at Perry. This 
is a great league for the inexperienced 

and novice shooter to get started or 
practice improvement skills. Perry also 
holds 50 target public shoots the first 
Sunday of each month, April through 
December inclusive. The 2019 Berks 

TRAPSHOOTING NEWS FISHING RODEO 

On Saturday, May 11th, rain 
or shine, Perry will  

co-sponsor with Len Harts-
ville Fish & Game a Youth 
Trout Fishing Rodeo. The 

rodeo is open  to members of 
both clubs, their children and 

grandchildren at the lower 
pond at Lenhartsville. You 
must have a fishing license 
and show your membership 
card to enter. Registration 

starts at 7:30 a.m. and  
fishing at 8:00 a.m. for  

children 15 years of age and 
younger. Adults, 16 years of 
age and over, can fish after 
1:00 p.m. up to 5:00 p.m. 
Prizes will be awarded.  

Beverages and food will be 
for sale at their clubhouse. 
Bring your kids and fishing 
tackle for a day filled with 

fun. There is a three fish limit. 
Cost is $5 for kids and $10 

for adults. Anyone wishing to 
sponsor a fish shall call Ron 
Bordner at 610-562-3391. 

Lenhartsville Fish & Game is 
located at 58 Hein Road,  
Lenhartsville, Pa. 19534. 

Take route 143 south from 
Lenhartsville and turn at the 
first right unto Hein Road. 
Stay left at the fork in the 

road and their club is ahead 
on the right (look for sign and 

dirt access road). 

BERKS FRIENDS OF NRA 

The annual Berks Friends of NRA  
banquet will be held on Friday  

evening, May 31st. The ticket price is 
$55 which features an enjoyable  

evening with other sportspersons and a 
delicious dinner at the Crowne Plaza 
Hotel in Wyomissing along with live 

and silent auctions and numerous  
raffles for valuable merchandise and 

guns. The deadline to purchase a  
banquet ticket is May 24th. Contact 

Bob Sproesser at 610-756-4328 if you 
would like to attend. No ticket sales at 

the door. Please support your local 
shooting programs via the NRA  

Foundation. 
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Henry Rifle Order  
with Perry Logo 

Perry is offering special Henry  
rifles embellished with our new 
logo and distinct serial numbers. 

These are collectibles. We need ten 
purchases to order. We can mix  

calibers for each type. See the en-
closed order form for more details. 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

Nominations for officers for the 
2019-2020 term will be accepted at 
the May regular meeting and voted 
upon at the June regular meeting. 

We encourage our members to  
volunteer for officer and trustee  
positions. We could use a few 

younger Board members. 
 


